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ISSUE: CONSUMER PROTECTION 

Retailer Target has announced that data connected to about 40 million credit and debit card
accounts was stolen as part of a breach that began over the Thanksgiving weekend.  According to
Target, if you used your credit or debit card in any of their stores, it is potential that your
information was accessed. 

If you see suspicious charges on your credit statement, report them to your credit card companies

and call Target at 866-852-8680.

While the data breach did not affect online purchases, anyone who shopped at Target should pay

close attention and any action that their bank advises to avoid credit card fraud and identity theft.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/consumer-protection


Target has posted more information on this issue and tips on how to protect yourself if you think

you may be one of those affected – please use the link below.

And please take the steps needed to protect your identity.

For more information on this issue, please click here to visit Target's web site.

Please visit Helpful Holiday Safety And Shopping Tips on this web site for more tips and

advice on how to consumer safety.

https://corporate.target.com/discover/article/Important-Notice-Unauthorized-access-to-payment-ca
http://www.nysenate.gov/report/helpful-holiday-safety-and-shopping-tips

